EDWARD ALBEE
THE OFFICE
14 HARRISON STREET
NEW YORK, N. Y. 10013

March 29, 2004

Beeb Salzer
450 B Street #1020
San Diego CA 92101-8093

Dear Beeb:

I hope the reconstituted jury does its job well and that you are happy. If it were
that I was just too busy to come I would be ashamed of myself. It was indeed because we
are still up in the air about Jonathan’s prognosis and hopes.

I haven’t heard the term “fink out” in a long time. I guess that’s what I did and
shame on Arvin and Marion for doing do also. On the other hand, Jordan Baker and
Kevin Kilner are splendid actors and splendid people and I am sure they will bring a new

aspect to the proceedings--acting professionalism.

Of course you’re doing angry political paintings; I’m thinking of doing some
myself. Do send me slides.

I’m glad that you both and the puppy are well. Aches here and there from time to
time will, shortly, move to constant ones. Be ready.

Love,

Edward



